Bondurant, Kate

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
11/28/2012 10:39:36 AM

DNR Board

Katherine,

With the addition of the new 7th district, the composition of the DNR Board was updated to consist of 7 total
members, one per district. Mr. Lowe, who served in the 5thdistrict seat prior to redistricting, was redrawn into the
new 7thdistrict seat. Because Mr. Lowe's term does not expire until 7/1/14, he will continue his term until that date
as the 7th district board member. As no member of the board was redrawn into the 5thdistrict and no new
appointment has been made, the seat is currently vacant.

If I can provide any further information please let me know.

Thanks,
Kate
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